

ASSOCIATION OF LAW ENFORCEMENT ALLIED SERVICES PERSONNEL

John Whitman President Florian Kurth Vice President Lori Resch Treasurer Susan McGovern Secretary Marianne Kwiatkowski Trustee

March 1, 2005

David Kwiatkowski Labor Negotiator Department of Employee Relations 200 East Wells Street, Room 706 Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

Dear Mr. Kwiatkowski:

On Friday, February 11, 2005 the Executive Board of ALEASP and the City of Milwaukee negotiation team reached a tentative agreement on the 2003, 2004-2005-2006 contract.

On Tuesday, March 1, 2005, ALEASP members from the Police Support Services Personnel Unit and DPW Parking Enforcement Officers voted to ratify the 2003, 2004-2005-2006 contract agreement. As a result, both contracts were ratified.

Sincerely,

ALEASP Executive Board

Susan C. McGovern

Secretary

c: Joseph Alvarado Chief Hegerty Comptroller's Office